
July 29, 2016 

 

Mr. Phillip A. Washington 
CEO of Metro 
One Gateway Plaza 
Los Angeles, CA 90012-2952 
RE: Pending Litigation 

Dear Mr. Washington, 

I was riding the Red Line to North Hollywood, CA on July 8, 2016 when I was 
attacked by other passengers. I believe it was a hate crime since I am white and 
the attackers were not. They were saying obscene and hateful things to me about 
being white. I was taken away in an ambulance to Kaiser and treated there. I was 
cut above my lip and now I have a scar. The Sheriff’s took a report. I am lucky I am 
alive. I experienced a tremendous amount of emotional and physical damage.  

I have submitted a claim to Metro as requested since my cell phone and 
prescription glasses were damaged. I would like those replaced since they are of a 
state of emergency.  

I am also seeking legal representation. 

Please accept this as notice. 

Sincerely, 

jillian peterson 
 

 


